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THIS WEEK'S EVENTSA MESSAGE FROM 
PRINCIPAL GLASCOTT

I want to start out by saying it is so great to 
be back at NFA. While I was out, it made me 
realize how much I missed seeing our 
incredible scholars and staff each and every 
day. 

As always, safety and security are the top 
priority of the building. I would ask if you 
could please have a conversation with your 
student about a few important topics. All 
students should have their ID’s with them 
on a daily basis and they should be visible 
at all times. It is also important that 
students wear their masks over their nose 
and mouth. Finally, please encourage your 
student to get to their classes on time. 

I will be sending out a weekly newsletter to 
keep everyone updated on all the 
wonderful things that are happening in the 
building. We will continue to strive to be 
the best school in the Hudson Valley!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Candy Gram Sales 
12/6-12/17/2021

Holiday Toy Drive 
12/10-12/23/2021

12/15 Pacific Islander Club 2:20

12/15 Hip Hop Auditions 2:30

12/20-12/23 Candy Gram 
Distribution

1/18-1/21/2022 Lifetouch 
Pictures 

12/20/2021  Progress 
Reports

1/28/2022  2nd Quarter Ends  
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2020 COHORT NEWS
Hello Class of 2024!  Please click on this LINK to view and read our Cohort  Newsletter. 

2021 COHORT NEWS
Welcome of Class of 2025! We are excited to introduce ourselves to all of you! Mr. Class and Mrs. 
Rodriguez are your new administrators! We are here to promote the physical, emotional, and 
academic safety of your child! It is not too early to start thinking about graduation! Please reach 
out to our school counselors Ms. Jones at tjones@necsd.net and Mr. Katz ekatz@necsd.net if you 
have any questions about your child’s attendance and grades. If you have any questions, 
comments, and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to Mr. Class at 
dclass@necsd.net and/or Ms. Rodriguez at amrodriguez@necsd.net. Let us finish 2021 strong 
together!

“Education isthe passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it 
today.”-Malcolm X

2019 COHORT NEWS
Hello NFA Class of 2023! 
We have a few reminders to help you all navigate through the remainder of this month.  The 
2nd quarter is in full swing and we want to provide you with all the tools and resources to 
make sure that you pass your classes. To help us best serve you, please complete this survey 
by clicking HERE.  You can connect with members of your team by emailing us at the 
following email addresses: 
Ms. Monereau-St.Louis (A-L Administrator) cmonereaustlouis@necsd.net
Ms. Frederick (M-Z Administrator) gfrederick@necsd.net
Ms Roman (A-L  Guidance Counselor) mroman@necsd.net
Ms. Wilson (M-Z Guidance Counselor) jwilson@necsd.net
Ms. Peralta (Social Worker) dperalta@necsd.net
Ms. Diaz (School Psychologist) jadiaz@necsd.net
   

2018 COHORT NEWS
Hello Class of 2022! 
It seems like just yesterday we were in the auditorium as freshman!  I cant believe how 
fast the past four years flew by, but, in just a few short months we will be celebrating 
your child’s success while they cross ACADEMY FIELD. If your child has not done so 
already; please have them meet with their counselor as soon as possible to discuss post 
high school plans.  Some quarter 1 highlights - our senior class had 282 students 
make honor roll, 306 students with excellent attendance, and 29 students with 
perfect attendance. WAY TO GO!!!!!

COHORT NEWS

https://docs.google.com/document/d/15RBOU_ZJ6K_wzQOHMmS8FD-fiMrY8Mj3ycmpK7Ql1ro/edit
mailto:tjones@necsd.net
mailto:ekatz@necsd.net
mailto:dclass@necsd.net
mailto:amrodriguez@necsd.net
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMQ1G6V6g1tVJedI1s7bkuk3e_jGhlHZnEN5ybi1DgFjfl0g/viewform
mailto:cmonereaustlouis@necsd.net
mailto:gfrederick@necsd.net
mailto:mroman@necsd.net
mailto:jwilson@necsd.net
mailto:dperalta@necsd.net
mailto:jadiaz@necsd.net
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EVENING HIGH SCHOOL - CREDIT RECOVERY/GED PROGRAM
We are currently campaigning to get the word out to the Newburgh community about the 
NECSD GED program for students who are 16-21 years of age.  Evening School will also be 
offering Credit Recovery classes during Semester 2.  Check out what we have to offer HERE and 
if it sounds like something you are interested in, please give us a call at 845-563-5522 or email 
Sandra Wood, EHS House Principal, at swood@necsd.net.  

In collaboration with NFA Administration and School Counselors, we are eager to help students 
find a pathway that works specifically for them in order to cross Academy Field with a High 
School diploma.

EHS/GED Flyer - Check it Out!

Check out the…
NCAA Student Athlete Information 

NECSD District Website for More Info

    Announcements ( All Cohorts)

We want  to hear from you! 

We are seeking student 
representatives for our district 

wide Student Equity committee.  
Join and let your voices be 

heard!  If you are interested in 
joining, please complete this 

form.
Student Equity Team Interest 

Form/Formulario de interés del 
Equipo de Equidad Estudiantil

https://newburghschools.org
https://newburghschools.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JNmZtC1QEn1_6mH7a5S_NUtbT52X9AYLKNU-aebCrps/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Lu-9_FF_Kph90Pf1M9L46qxIL9BVo2Dy/view?usp=sharing
https://newburghschools.org/news.php?storynum=3949
https://newburghschools.org/news.php?storynum=3949
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgl_qphG1KRJuV63fb6t1aka0zXmFKhc8HZhWWrg0vhK4HAw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgl_qphG1KRJuV63fb6t1aka0zXmFKhc8HZhWWrg0vhK4HAw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgl_qphG1KRJuV63fb6t1aka0zXmFKhc8HZhWWrg0vhK4HAw/viewform

